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Dear Parents, 


Dear Parents
I hope you all had a good half term. The following is a rough guide as to what we will be looking at and what is happening this half term during the run up to Christmas. If you have any questions please ask and we will try our best to help. 

Mornings

The children have settled into the routines very well but please still encourage them to independently complete their jobs before they chose an activity.  If children bring in a snack, could you please remind them to put it in their drawer so they can get to it easily during the day rather than leaving it in their book bags.  It would also help if they put hats, gloves and scarves in their drawers to get to easily.  

PE

Our PE will continue to be on a Thursday, a multi skills lesson with Newcastle United.
Topics

Over this half term we will probably be covering the following topics; ‘People Who Help Us’ before moving onto ‘Winter’ and ‘Christmas’; including Christmas celebrations in around the world. However if the children’s interests change, we may make slight changes along the way.  Details will follow shortly of the vast variety of Christmas events. We will try and keep you up to date as much as possible, but all dates will be on the notice board and on the window. I will try and keep the photos on the window up to date too, so have a peek when you can! Remember to keep checking Tapestry for our weekly update.

Stay and play

This half term we would like to invite you ‘Stay and Play’ with the children one morning.  Children will come into school as normal but you can stay and do a Christmas activity and then will perform a few Christmas songs as an Early Years Unit before you can enjoy a coffee and mince pies.   It would be lovely to see you all, however if you are unable to attend, there will lots for your child to do, so please don’t worry, 

As always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask myself, Mrs Parker or Mrs Gabriele 
Mrs Whaley 
Brazil Class Newsletter��          �   �     
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